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To, Dated : 05" April 2021

M/s HEAVY METAL AND TUBES (INDIA) PVT. LIMITED
101, Bileshwarpura, Tal:Kalol,
Dist: Gandhinagar, Gujarat - 382729, INDIA

Subject: Business Appreciation for supply of SA192 tubes, PO reference 9520004321 dated
16.02.2021

Dear Mr. Sandeep Kumar Mathur (G.M. Marketing)

| am writing this letter on behalf of HPCL Mittal Energy Limited. | would like to take an
opportunity to first of all thank Heavy Metal & Tubes (India) Pvt. Ltd.. for being a long-time
partner vendor of HMEL with excellent track record. We have always appreciated the timely
deliveries from your end. Having business terms with professional organizations like yours is
iIndeed a positive verity for us.

| am particularly writing to appreciate you for the recent delivery of SA192 tubes of 50.8mm 0D
X 4.57Tmm WT, 20MT to HMEL. HMEL wanted above said material for some very pressing
emergency purpose and we were highly impressed to see Heavy Metal & Tubes (India) Pvt. Ltd.

taking up the challenge and execute the job in 3 days  with TPI.

HMEL greatly appreciates the dedication and professionalism shown by Heavy Metal & Tubes
(India) Pvt. Ltd. over the years and more so in this particular job.

We acknowledge and appreciate your services and we look forward to have such excellence in
near future as well.

Wish you all the best for your future business with us.

Best Regards

Shailesh Patwa
V.P. (Contract & Procurement)
HPCL Mittal Energy Limited, NOIDA



